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Friday 16th

December

Dates for your diary

• School closed Tuesday 3rd January

• School opens Wednesday 4th

January

• 6th Jan Reception ‘Homes walk’ in 
the village

• 9th Jan Additional needs support 
group

• 18th Jan Young Voices at O2

School closed – Inset day

Tuesday 3rd January 

Ho Ho Ho,

What an amazing term it has been! The 

snow this week was the icing on the cake. 

Thank you to our fabulous staff who have 

gone above and beyond to support our 

brilliant children. A big thank you to our 

wider school family who have warmly 

welcomed me into the Pendragon community.

We have had a beautiful candlelit Christmas 

assembly accompanied by live Christmas 

songs.

Winter viruses are rife again; there have 

been lots of absences from pupils and 

parents and we hope that you all stay 

healthy over the winter break.

We hope you all have 

a lovely break, 

see you next year!
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We are so proud of our 

Reception children who 

performed the loveliest 

Nativity play!

The children had lots of fun 

in the snow this week!
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